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THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
 

January 2017 
 
Pencelli: 30th March to 5th April 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Sorry it’s taken me so long to get back to you about the Pencelli trip.  I am pleased to say 
that there are easily enough children signed up to make the trip viable, so your child is 
going. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £370, including transport, full board, instruction, and the use of 
all specialist equipment needed.  Some of this was paid in the initial deposit.  The school 
will accept payment either by instalment, or in a lump sum, by ParentPay.  Can you please 
ensure that you have paid the full amount due by Friday 30th March 2017.  
 
Please note that there is no need to buy any specialist clothing or kit of any kind.  I have 
issued your child with a kit list, mainly to reassure you of this, but also to allow you to 
plan ahead. 
 
In the past we have realised that, for a couple of children, this is their first time away from 
their parents overnight.  The week will be stressful enough for your child (and the staff), 
without this added worry, so if your child has never been away from home overnight, can 
you please arrange at least one night away for them before the trip.  Overnight at a friend 
or relative’s house will be fine. 
 
I will be holding a short information meeting on Tuesday 4th April at 5 p.m. in the Lower 
School Dining Hall, when I will give final details of the trip, and there will be an 
opportunity for you to ask questions.  It is important that you attend, and it may be useful 
to bring a notepad and pen. 
 
Could you please let me know by e-mail if you cannot attend the meeting? 
 
I look forward to seeing you at then. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
D. Grainger 
graingerd@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 
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